DEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
KAGAWARAN NG UGNAYANG PANLABAS

NOTICE TO PROCEED

18 February 2020
SirfMadam:

- Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 18 Febryary
i 2020, signed by the Undersecretary for Administration and Head of the Procuring
Entity, the Diamond Hotel (Philippine Diamond Hotel and Resort, Inc.) is hereby
given this Notice to Proceed to provide the venue and services for the Luncheon
Meeting with the Director-General, Clemente Pedro Francisco Camenha, Head of
the Asia and Oceania Directorate of the Republic of Angola in the total amount of
Seventy-Two Thousand Pesos (PhP 72,000.00) only, inclusive of all taxes and other
lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
0184, otherwise known as the "Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003".

Very truly yours,

A

J. EDUARDO MALLAYA
Undersecretary for Administration
and Head of the Procuring Entity

Diamond Hotel (Philippine Diamond Hotel and Resort, Inc.)
Roxas Boulevard corner Dr. J. Quintos St. Manila

330 Hoxag Bivd, Proap City, 1300 Plsflippines
Tel My, &34 - 4000



